
 
 

May 14, 2024 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

As the nation marks National Police Week, Marysville Mayor Chris Branscum and the City 

Council unequivocally expressed profound appreciation to the dedicated men and women 

who serve on the frontlines, safeguarding Marysville with unwavering commitment and 

courage. 

 

Mayor Branscum and the City Council presented a resolute Proclamation to Marysville Chief 

of Police Christian Sachs, conveying sincere thanks to the entire Department for their 

unwavering service to the community. This Proclamation served as a powerful symbol of the 

City's unwavering support for the Police Department. 

 

National Police Week serves as a stark reminder of the sacrifices made by law enforcement 

officers across the country. Mayor Branscum emphasized the invaluable contributions of 

Marysville's Police Force and the direct impact of their efforts on public safety, upholding 

the rule of law, and fostering a sense of security within the neighborhoods. 

 

"In Marysville, we are indeed fortunate to have a Police Department comprised of 

individuals who epitomize professionalism, integrity, and selflessness," Mayor Branscum 

passionately expressed. "Their unwavering dedication to duty is not only commendable but 

also deeply inspiring, and their commitment to protecting and serving our community is a 

testament to their character and the values they uphold." 

 

"Crime rates have plummeted by over 30% in Marysville over the past few years. Our 

dedicated Police Officers are a pivotal reason for this," the Mayor asserted. 

 



During this week, Mayor Branscum urged the residents of Marysville to deeply reflect on the 

sacrifices made by law enforcement officers and to actively demonstrate gestures of 

appreciation and support, strengthening the bond between the community and its protectors. 

 

Mayor Branscum concluded by emphatically reaffirming the City of Marysville's unwavering 

support for Chief of Police Sachs and the Police Department, appreciating all law 

enforcement officers' unwavering commitment to duty, sacrifice, and service. 
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